
BERGRIVIER MUNICIPALITY 

CORRECTION NOTICE MN 180/2017 
SDF 7 DECEMBER 2017 

 
PREPARATION OF THE MUNICIPAL SPATIAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK FOR 

BERGRIVIER MUNICIPALITY 
 
The purpose of this Notice is to make known Bergrivier Municipality’s intention to prepare a new 
five-year Municipal Spatial Development Framework (MSDF) in terms of the Local Government: 
Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000), the Spatial Planning and Land Use Management Act, 
2013 (Act 16 of 2013), the Western Cape Land Use Planning Act, 2014 (Act 3 of 2014) and Bergrivier 
Municipality’s By-Law Relating to Municipal Land Use Planning (as per PN 209 of 2 July 2015 read 
with PN 222 of 17 July 2015). 
 
The process to be followed to prepare the MSDF will be in accordance with Section 28(3) and 29 of 
Act 32 of 2000. 
 
Identified stakeholders will be invited to register and comment on the Draft Municipal Spatial 
Development Framework. 
 
Members of the community of Bergrivier Municipality and other stakeholders who wish to be 
registered as Interested and Affected Parties are hereby invited to provide their contact details to  
Bergrivier Municipality via email at wagenerw@bergmun.org.za or by mail to 13 Church Street, 
Piketberg, 7320 by no later than 26 January 2018. 
 
Municipal Offices         ADV HANLIE LINDE 
13 Church Street         MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
PIKETBERG 
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